
Last month our 4th-6th grade 
girls had the opportunity to 
participate in a lock in held 
at the church. There was food, 
fun, laughter, arts and crafts, 
a movie, and devotions 
throughout the night.  Aman-
da Vaughn, Cayla Polk, 
Kathy Moore, and Margo 
Cupps made this evening pos-
sible!--Thank you for your time 
and dedication to this group 
of girls and this event. 

March 

Come join our  

KidsLife Groups  

Sunday  

9:45 & 11:00 am 

and 

Wednesday  

6:30 pm 

1st payment of CentriKid Camp is due March 12th 

1st  grade  - 6th grade 


